
 

Service Changes on the 
King River School Bus 

Effective 11th October 2021 

Students please note that from 11Th 
October ticket machines are being 
removed from the King River School bus. 
As a result, students using a Smartrider 
card or paying a cash fare must transfer to 
another TransAlbany Service to complete 
their journey. 

Great Southern Grammar School 
Students transferring or boarding at 
Yakamia Primary should now catch the 
713 service departing Yakamia PS at 
08:17. 

In the afternoon the 713 service departs 
Great Southern Grammar School at 15:15. 

Students that live in Orana and McKail 
may like to consider travelling on the new 
711 service that is advertised on a 
separate flyer. This would remove the 
need to transfer buses altogether. 

 

 

 

 

Need More Information 

Call us 13 62 13 
 

Visit us on line 
Transregional.wa.gov.au 
 

Lost Property Call 
Swan Transit  9841 2888 
 

TransAlbany Depot 
7 Barker Road 
Albany WA 6330 

 
 
 

 


